
   

 

   

 

 

Information Bulletin for Parents and Carers 
Friday 14th June 2024 

 

 
Excellence through Faith, Learning and Support 

Faith: 
 
In our assemblies this week we focused on the theme of ‘One World, One Family’.  
In our local community, and in our school, some people may have greater responsibility, but no one is 
more important than anyone else as we all have our part to play in our family of St. Wilfrid’s. 
We are all contributing to the bigger picture.  
Faith and learning are at the heart of everything we do and whatever we do, we do to the best of our 
ability as we strive to fulfil our God given potential.  
 
 

Dear God, 
Help us to understand that we are part of a bigger picture. 

At St. Wilfrid’s we are part of one family. 
May we try to do our best in everything, regardless of whether it appears to be important or not. 

We thank you for all those people who play a part in our lives and we ask that we may appreciate all 
that they do. 

Amen. 

Learning: 
Students of the Week 

 
Our wonderful winners this week were: 

 
Aidan: Matthew King 8A1 and Laura King 10A2 
Bede: Jessica Warnock 8B1 and Jak Brown 9B2 

Cuthbert: Iqram Haque 7C2 and Matthew McCall 9C1 
Hilda: Precious Igbo 8H2 and Lucas Roberts 10H1 

Margaret Clitherow: Tafanum Begum 8MC2 and Lois Howe 8MC2 
 

Headteacher’s Award: Precious Igbo 8H2 
Tutor Group of the Week: 8B1 

 
Well done to all of you – an excellent achievement! Keep being the best versions of yourselves. 



   

 

   

 

 

Celebrating Student Achievements  

 

Congratulations to David Maslak (10A2) who has been elected as the new Mayor's Cadet in South 
Tyneside for this year. David will support the Mayor and Mayoress in fulfilling their roles at official civic 
events during their time in office – from attending annual commemorations to helping to raise funds for 
the Mayor's Charity. David has already taken part in the D-Day 80th Anniversary Church service at St 
Hilda's Church and Beacon lighting at Law Top. 
 

 
 

Well done to Ryan Allen (10H2) who also took part in the D-Day celebrations with his cadet squadron 
(324 South Shields). All at St. Wilfrid’s are very proud! 
 

 
 
Well done to all our fantastic students. Please continue to send your children’s achievements to 
celebrate@st-wilfrids.org so we can congratulate them. 

 

mailto:celebrate@st-wilfrids.org


   

 

   

 

Year 11 

 
This week we celebrated the Class of 2024! As our students sat their final whole cohort examination 
this week, they reflected on their five years with us during our Year 11 Leavers’ Liturgy and 
Celebration. As part of this, they took a trip down memory lane and looked back at their Year 7 photos 
and the memories they have made as part of our St. Wilfrid’s community. We look forward to 
celebrating again with our students at their Prom on Wednesday 19th June and on GCSE Results Day 
on Thursday 22nd August. 
 

 
Please find attached a direct link to the letter which was distributed in April as a reminder of the 
arrangements and expectations of students on the evening of the Year 11 Prom: Microsoft Word - 
Year 11 Prom Parent Letter.docx (st-wilfrids.org) 
 
Our final external examinations in Music and Design Technology are next week. Please refer to the 
following letter for arrangements for those exams: Y11-Information-for-parents.pdf (st-wilfrids.org). 
 
A final reminder that if students have locker keys or departmental resources, they should be returned 
as soon as possible please. Donations of uniform items or PE kit are also welcome. 

 
Year 9 
 
All year 9 students will be given a letter on Monday confirming their option subjects for KS4. If 
students are absent their letter will be posted home. 
Please see the letter below which contains details around the upcoming year 9 science assessments 
and associated revision materials.  
Y9-Science.pdf (st-wilfrids.org) 

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Year-11-Prom-Parent-Letter.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/Year-11-Prom-Parent-Letter.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Y11-Information-for-parents.pdf
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Y9-Science.pdf


   

 

   

 

Support: 
 
Careers Education, Information, Advice and Guidance (CEIAG) 
 
North East Apprenticeship Vacancies 
 
Please follow the link below to view the most recent apprenticeship vacancy report for South Tyneside. 
https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Vacancy-Report-03.06.24.xlsx 

 
This has been generated from Find an apprenticeship - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) and is one of the many 
platforms highlighting apprenticeship opportunities. We also encourage a broader search including 
reviewing training provider and employer websites plus the many online job’s boards. 
 
Zenith Training 
 
Zenith Training have the following Apprenticeship vacancies. 

Follow each link to find out more information on each available vacancy:  

  

Sales/Office Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(SEPCO International LTD) South Shields. £24,960 Per Annum. 

  

Business Administration Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(Apex Time Critical LTD) South Shields. £13,104.24-£14,751.60 Per Annum.  

  

Maintenance Admin Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(Adler Pelzer Washington Limited) Washington. £16,078.98-£20,223.83 Per Annum. 

  

Customer Service Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(The Little Haven Hotel) South Shields. £15,000 Per Annum.  

  

Apprentice Administrator/Receptionist - Zenith Training 

(The Little Haven Hotel) South Shields. £15,000 Per Annum.  

  

Marketing Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(The Little Haven Hotel) South Shields. £15,000 Per Annum.  

  

Accounts Admin Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(The Little Haven Hotel) South Shields. £15,000 Per Annum.  

  

Warehouse Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(Phoenix Steel LTD) South Shields. £15,210 Per Annum.  

  

Business Administration Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(Quorum Fleet Solutions LTD) Durham. £15,000 Per Annum.  

https://www.st-wilfrids.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Vacancy-Report-03.06.24.xlsx
https://www.gov.uk/apply-apprenticeship
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3pXW3pLQxM87_9pSW4vhdNf7h5sp4W6jGnNx10h939W6y-dfD7TJrMRW37K6MP7GvFh4W1jBKjz5J22rvW561j4f7htb0gVWZ3Ws7CTNB8W5WtdBS61G9BQF83-4pt43-SW7qnnBD5KZBs2W29mLRJ1HY3f8W1fKxXL5cdTKtW87Trt93kv_kPW2M6g4S5-gTFnW253Fk78rcfKKMnBS6Zk-44RW5zxSVY22yH8CW6DZB1C5fM76mMpQ91R9GXq6W1J34mh2BpzzDN3b97BxffS4zW7m-YK773qdvRW2YzGsR7tfB6JW4l_Bz48mvM-2W15RkD55gpbRqVc3WnQ4n6nVqW91RVF02RzXVxf1TnS_z04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dcj3qn9gW95jsWP6lZ3n3W3qMk4k5Gl8cwN14h5xjSDx9ZW3dYJ8B34dz2pW7Vg2YG3Rt77TW2KTpSq6GCGF1W1FHc745j-yJ-W2n4vbD9hjqwdW4S83Z87PFD7VW4zPkTh787Q_nW3L763b3D5ljKW2mHypK1_xlBYW6Qh1992nNm03W51pPL440Vym0W5mqRmZ4pC01MW2dm4zG6zjf7cW7wWpts4RSxyFN3v7vDN-_2MhN6HcRDFMXHnXW1ZVqSl3zF5mvW4HPqwL7LSFqzW61Q-8N67LBFhF8TP5V9kcp7W4G30bJ27QFpJW5YTGb93YB_rTW6Kl0mT1Zm1t9W7LCWmL8nFmN_W41z-Zz5WNdW_W7BKmbZ6N4TkTW3MRL7Y1P01yHW7KP_lg4RJ4D9f2s-VXT04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3pZW9gmPDx8mRLtLW8F2C9p8b-lVSW8SWSrr35CtRCW4zQgGF2fvf-kW4YgWyX60nrsyW1Xp9z78DMn-cW3lmBY76ssZTZW8l_fYP6yq1SQW2vz5tV6wTh9tW2Vv8ZT88w1gfW6KPgh63NgqqyW2q3ZnY27Bb46W7GMPVC3YzbDhW4s-HBp492hNGW4qhf9p5tZttnW4Cb7yM7RrYfCW4NNzBm51XRS0W7dTqYX4-CCSnW2JRbg223-LYFW2j1_kl8KhZhXW286Nyy6m2rtTW42BglC79J_QGW77LDMW2cJsgGW6q9xgy2yCp5JW8ZRWDP4g910ZV2K7yc1TRf8pN7VqpCT494rKW8D1l3R5VQ2bMf5NvKR004
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3nyW96vhl35z0N79W4XZblD1m1shjW6qhjv28WRSS9W478D_f6HCkxBW2_g6ZL38LjPWN7nFMBkQkMrmW1tJlcx1NmZQ4W6JxNsl8VMh3JW5FyRgV57mCyVW7yqnSH6X4WGdN1YSSlPb8yqfW82Yrpw3SRgJ9N6G5Hx3fy0tvW9cYJVw12YJ_KW4jKcZ92NXY95MDdl_c7M6slW67bHV74CXS03W8tc0df7WTh8kW3HGXby4N6MBHN6mrkf0RlzTtW3RqLr54B-fWLW8x7SLQ6QT6xYW4_d8ZQ2TSR7wN7mCxyBvMChgW3fnCYF3SRz21W3-JyjW6RP63yVg2vHc7jggKxV-LVJL3J1Z1Bf11PkJT04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dcj3qn9gW95jsWP6lZ3p5W2QHygQ9lPvvmW8n8QkS4rBjy5W4DbfpJ8RFHtMW8xTGPk3hQ8QhW8nnhyl7Y5dw5W8FrbRs1JWX7QW3z8nRg45jqdPW7XmzmM24_WpnW2BWLn31tzzcgW7ZgxG64mxdFmVBXHBY5D_5VYVhxsrC81-pBlW5GFHN73khSpPN17M1CLr7cr5W1WnNP72pLhJdN8DnnZR5kV4cN6-1pFdfGG-RW98mSdt1yXj3fW7pZm7m6zWcH_W4KWyXG7ky4qLN6XGptgFqbRCW85y73d7BZ47FW6zJW-B1YRQy1MnJ1wfSXv89W93k-gm146s1_W2VZh1k6ZYG2GMLfwzHB-Rx-W3CT82p5p4Py8W7F877r18BmfLW3t_0Fc5dydkHf3RftW404
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3krW4192Mw6T1RnsW6Y0tWh92KscpW4HSPYS7gr_XzVbfLht8GqgcKW1SqCJC4cZrFZW8_TMrH77240wW8FXCS47NBgQlVX4V1m2GgJvRW9cj_n622-qJyVZNN8y6CZzY6N63FY-Kkwc6mW87W4qr8NN2QXW2M7wbw16gqQWW6Df07V99V0VHV3CdFf5S765YW5bYrlP1Qx-dLN7sb_1NxGgvXW6dHYTX98kbYBW3LHmm54m7zMhW5BkD4P460bn0W7qc47M3tkg3MW7xcYJs1mldSsW60xgfg5rTxjmW1n6H2M7_4DztW5y-HzT724VnFW3XY9CC3ysR60W2rqgyp8mLZzmW22j4Wj1KGhDCf2dr8bx04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3lTW7fhcN-9lspGtW7ppQZ9366ph6W2p7h-F6VGrCPN3bgK8g9tCWlMPSf40smQd2W3-NMKK8rftplW29W4TP67hJVQW5XF6HV5vN2QkN5Vjg2LRssMTN35mJLjxwq8xN6RJLTScD619N6GfKngmzhskW45lyTg59qN77W6M4NvY285bGrW8LBjFg1NPrk8W4ZNGYt4GhfcwW1h4vCc4h5q61VXrnGl8481DHW1Nmm7L9k52_jW5_nHz58b7jdzN6hrQ_XZzv2-W26k7rK5yQ28sN80Zq6C6kFp5W2pW6QC7Ch_qFN4HDDM99cDX6W7K613c53GCvxW2DgV_P7dGRSRW7r7xR_35cLthf1hXsT404
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3nCW6n3hzJ1xf30HW8Xj-5_5z9CKtW7VzqcL5J4Sd1V_r7Hc6d7zTcW1v3B2R6qP6WFW7pQbNJ5WW_-CW3m1Vl02sH9wSW73VRJm9bLrNkW1DNbQq6G6CbZW2PbZj48sFRdhW98dszV8cHXjRW8jHS-m3S9hWvW8kGm_85ZYljHW6rt4ty6xKzQ9W3jLmQM12z_15W7HZl3m10DX89W5Jmz8x5BycQ7W2K9y9S7GLV3zW203WpM22Br9HVNmxyZ2pNYnmW8cx3rK3XMphkN5F-_dgz6Dd0W6C-Trx6fyZlCN6SbvNtdGF2zW5FFDfl8b76sfW8jBQ-r8XGtN5W2nmtwk6RrYywVmw8664wSTfXf81KS8x04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dcj3qn9gW95jsWP6lZ3lcW93Ns0_4rY-2gN80m04yfH0lWW91zFwc7mJ-TPW2LJ7Rr6mW8CZW5D3lJV68s4n5W81S59h8TpXZlV5p0lD2WrW3wW5QMXs97yzfDBW68V3wh5y_9kZVLGq2B89NZR6W4CkXd21FLP80N3HBGtLDkF1qW32q7l24YbgbXW4TnnGN7BQ1qSW5VQ6gM2TNsyZVBgwFV3HvByvW3HCjt_2WcJh-N6yPcBF8ySZDW6nxzC84Dm_xfW2pSDT063d189N3jt8JBgl1vdW4Sc-_m6fHVkSVNj12137YQkWN3lsbVV_hfV6W4b1CzM361bNXW2T-9Jd2hXVk3W7TvgFG5PwGw-W5H9sN233JHgjW8vFCKP35rbdhW8gdQvk2xkzgWf3y7dYR04


   

 

   

 

  

Business Growth Apprentice - Zenith Training 

(Day2Day Energy LTD) Gateshead. £17,500 Per Annum. 

  

Apprentice Administration Assistant - Zenith Training 

(The Printed Group) Cramlington. £14,000 Per Annum.  

  

Sales Associate - Zenith Training 

(Durham Lane) Newcastle. £21,000-£26,000 Per Annum 

 
Sunderland Engineering Training Association (SETA) 
 
SETA are delighted to announce 4 new apprenticeships with Union Electric Steel in Gateshead. 
SETA has been working in partnership with Union Electric Steel for a number of years to recruit the 
following apprentices: 

• Machining 

• Maintenance 
  
In addition, they are also delighted to announce 3 new apprenticeships with Clarke Chapman in 
Gateshead. 
SETA is working in partnership for the first time with Clarke Chapman to recruit the following 
apprentices: 

• Machining 
 
https://seta.co.uk/apprentice/ApprenticeVacancies/ 

Key dates / upcoming events: 
 

• Next week is Week 1 of the timetable. 
• Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 18th June. 

Sixth Form 

Year 12 Student Visit to Teesside University – Wednesday 19th June 

We are delighted that all of our Year 12 students will be visiting Teesside university on Wednesday 

19th June. The day will involve a campus tour and sessions on a topic area that your child has chosen 

to attend based upon their interests. The visit is completely funded and we hope that your child finds 

the visit informative. 

 

https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dc03qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3k_W2-fSv78w-5PWW1HY3Kp92xHz4W6sCb8M6fYVYtW6BK-nf8b8RxjW71WBfV4Db8bkW89N2Dy16y86fW6LpTXj8gllQMTVVMt6KmL-vW95kLQ_7DHZ1rW3CPG3D7DfPcMW3TkKB54yTKj8W7y9BpN3HJ2fzW32Z3zn2cMjrMW5_lYx331sG-7N19vD-0__2L6W8TKhNL8n8wmLW5nTNxZ72rqDBW8zfF1d47nkP0W7kvKnH8nj8HwW52CHpH8D4HSgV1t0xr5qg0x8W1k4QLw3RB_QLW77C7gk38Gs_jW7YYMrP5SQNcNN3XZpFx2lMvTN4fLTl4Gv0DzW15Bprc74dWGmW3y3cjW3vtd58f4_Gzyl04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_Dcj3qn9gW95jsWP6lZ3mfW90FjzK625H2RW3QyVtj7sMSjfVDpQWj5MmvBlW1pvKYY1QC__RW3PQwPx56VJWJN7P_7nKJtdGfW6Dpjg43VYdzdW1wqmWg84kW_kW8y5t536dTHRVW69kJl26kvQpCVxSpkK5JYR-gW54FYgZ6qWJ5nW4dBGrg4xH1pNW2w7-w45r_zWdW1rl22T1SpJl0W2N5YnZ1wY2CJVhj9TD2k50YhM24sc4rBr5QW7L3gpD4YRH6BW90n99342JSd2W6_HdWh7WW2CxN72Tlbf7ybjJW32WlhQ6D806rW6fMgYh1kQS3CW55F9R58DyfKtW15K2hc3pSmbFW6hgYs56MhNFxW6V7bkx3NDQKFW7WZby61xyRJ7W5J3p2J3Pmr1bf8GhMfb04
https://d37mym04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5G+113/d37mYM04/VVCzsg9hR75nW21X4Pw37MkwlW6-Tm8p5dlQ69N44_DbK3qn9gW7Y8-PT6lZ3nRW7xXsK42hwGbQV7qBmY5QvPRJW81fyfh2Ll0PSW2W1kCG2rqDs7W3vtznd95tkJGVGg_2k5l40KNW2tXp_01VtR7BN4pPY4wnprzXW7SFSfX8p9qPXW8SY1-K4bwnnqN3cZ4rHzdJ4GW3KP0yM8s9W75W93n4TG55V8xFW7PdgPh1k1sY0W8c0Y1S2q3dNWW4P1BWR3t9TtVW8thyrp93CP0sW52R5Dy3QRpfHW56QPY86M9xX9W7mVm0d6JXSw6F2cglt3Qcb2W95hZF-8_L7XkW361KvC6j5ZqJVDl1Q41byWY7W6w1fDT1dSndwW6LJXb98v1fG5f4S-fHH04
https://seta.co.uk/apprentice/ApprenticeVacancies/


   

 

   

 

NYEBP Employer Interviews – Friday 21st June 

Each Year 12 student will have a 20 minute interview on a Friday morning with an employer. Students 

have been asked to prepare a mock CV document in advance, to make the experience more 

authentic. The students will each receive feedback on their performance with guidance towards their 

next steps, to improve ahead of any future interviews they will have.  

UCAS Discovery Event – Utilita Arena – Friday 21st June 

All Year 12 students will be leaving school at lunch time to attend the UCAS Discovery event in 

Newcastle on Friday afternoon. This is an excellent opportunity for students to explore opportunities 

on offer when they leave Sixth Form, particularly as we are in the process of making our applications 

to Post-18 destinations.  

Year 13 Students 

As we near the end of A Level examinations, I would like to take this opportunity to express how proud 

we are of how our students have conducted themselves during the exam period. We have been 

exceptionally impressed with the hard work, dedication and resilience shown throughout their 

preparations. We cannot wait to celebrate their successes in the summer on results day. Logistics for 

results day will be communicated in due course. 

Please may I remind you that when your child has finished their final exam, it is important that they 

complete their sign out sheet to ensure that all of their equipment has been returned to the relevant 

staff.  

Responsible  -  Resilient   -  Respectful 

 

            


